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Comments: I know that the existing Lodge and cabins have been there for many years and they blend in fairly

well with the area. But cutting down 200 trees and adding so many additional buildings and  parking lots is not in

character with the area and will be an eyesore. This is not like replacing a 3 story building in Billings with another

3 story building., this is a significant expansion in a fairly remote area. Can we not keep some areas of Montana

the way they are>


